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COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
19th May, 1931.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the l4th
i&g&gnt;elative to the 3rd Special Survey Ho.l of the
steamer "EMIL R. BOMAN", I have to acquaint yu that the

Society's Surveyors at Grimsby report that the survey

.in question has been commenced by the examination of the

bottom and rudder, and the sea connections and fastenings

and the verification of the freeboard. The vessel has also
been generally examined and the Cormittee have accordingly
agreed to the completion of the Special Survey being postponed
provided it be carried out within the year of grace, i.e.
before the end of April, 193%.

I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners
accordingly and ascertain and let me know what further
arrangements have been made in regard to the Boiler Survey.

1 am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

2021

~ pro Secretary.

¢ Lloyd's Register

The Surveyors,

STOCKHOLM .



